
Southern California Edison Company 
P. O. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

September 15, 1982 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: D. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
SEP Topic VI-7.B 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

By letter dated March 4, 1981 you requested information for your 
evaluation of SEP Topic VI-7.B, ESF Switchover From Injection to Recirculation 
Mode. This information was provided by our letter dated August 18, 1981 and 
was reflected in your evaluation for this topic dated September 4, 1981.  

In our subsequent review of this correspondence we have discovered a 
typographical error in our August 18, 1981 letter which was also reflected in 
your topic evaluation. Specifically, the spring loaded check valve in the 
minimum flow lines which was identified as 256 should be 255. With this 
exception, your topic evaluation dated September 4, 1981 reflects the as-built 
facility.  

If you have any questions on this matter, please let us know.  

Very truly yours, 

R. W. Krieger 
Supervising Engineer 
San Onofre Unit 1 Licensing 
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